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Johnson®

Raid®

crack & crevice roach foam

KILLS COCKROACHES, ANTS, EARWIGS AND OTHER
CRAWLING INSECTS WHERE THEY HIDE!

PRESSURIZED SPRAY/DOMESTIC

350 g

CAUTION           EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Wand applicator lets you spray into cracks and crevices where
crawling bugs  hide - Keeps on killing with residual action
even after it dries - Kills  roaches up to 60 days.

DIRECTIONS:

Shake before using.  Extend wand applicator into position
before spraying.  ROACHES:  Spray into cracks and crevices and
hard to reach places, spray under baseboards where roaches
hide, and where the insecticide won't be mopped away.  Foaming
action of the formula fills crevices, leaving a long-term,
active residue.  ANTS, SILVERFISH, EARWIGS, CRICKETS &
SPIDERS:  Spray around doors, windows and wherever insects are
seen to enter house.  Repeat as necessary but not more than
once every two months.  For enhanced control, use as a system
with Raid Roach & Earwig Terminals.  

PRECAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not use as space spray.  Do
not use on humans, pets or foodstuffs, food utensils or
fishbowls.  Do not use in areas where food is stored.  Wash
dishes and food-handling utensils thoroughly in soap and water
if they become contaminated during application.  May be fatal
if swallowed.  May be absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes and clothing, in case of contact with skin,
wash with soap and water.  Wash contaminated clothing before



use.  Avoid breathing spray mist or vapour.  Do not allow
children or pets in treated area until dry.  KEEP FROM
FREEZING.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  Do not place in hot water
or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not
puncture or incinerate container or store at temperatures over
50EC.

Dispose of empty container in household garbage.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:

If in eyes, flush with plenty of water for 15 minutes and get
medical attention.  If swallowed, drink one or two glasses of
water and induce vomiting by touching back of throat with
finger.  If person is unconscious, do not induce vomiting.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Active ingredient is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Treat
symptomatically.  Atropine is antidotal.

GUARANTEE:
CHLORPYRIFOS 0.50% 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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